
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 16, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Churchill High School AP Chemistry Program 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of $5,000 from BASF Chemical Company, to the AP Chemistry program 
at Churchill High School.  

 

 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of $5,000 will be used to purchase hand-held lab technology equipment and 
sensors, as well as chemicals and other equipment to run inquiry-based labs and 
lessons in the Churchill AP Chemistry program.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
/sj 


